
 

Narrandera Golf Club 
   Summer Teams 2021-22 

Week 1 
 
 
Welcome back to everyone and a warm welcome to all our new team players.  
 
This season we have 21 teams registered including a team of 7 from Kurrajong Waratah, which 
means we should see 127 players enjoying their golf each week for the competition. 
 
It is a requirement to be a member of the club to play in the Summer Teams competition. If 
you have not yet joined, please do so as it may influence your teams’ score. 
 
 Team’s registration is required to be paid by round 3. 
 
We saw 104 players take to the course this week. Please remember to take a sand bucket 
with you on your round and fill any divots that you create in your play. Also, if you know how 
to, please also repair pitch marks on the green, if you are unsure of how to make these repairs, 
there are several members who can assist. 
 
Doesn’t the course look great for the start of our Summer Teams season, this is down to the 
hard work of the volunteers, their goal is to see many people enjoying the course and 
clubhouse facilities congratulations and thank you to all the course and clubhouse volunteers. 
 
Thank you for the support of our sponsors for the 2021-22 Season that have returned – 
Hutchins Bros Engineering, Narrandera Auto Wreckers, Hayllar Transport, Moses & Sons, Café 
Shazaray, W Clark and Sons, Mack Insurance Services, Yamaha Golf Carts - Eurell’s, Rod 
O’Brien Gardening Services, Jason’s Golf Shop, Grants Sawmilling, Narrandera Dental and 
Ragen Electrical. We also welcome 2 new sponsors Halls Accounting & Hobart Engineering. 
 
This year, again to the uncertainty surrounding COVID19, there will be no NTP’s, hopefully 
they can return for next season. 
 
Week 1 saw a Hole in 1 from Mark Ivanoff on the 5th, an Eagle 3 to Dylan Whiley on the 16th 
and 8 birdies, congratulations to those players. 
 
We have a team From Kurrajong Waratah playing this season. They will be playing in a 
concurrent competition. 
 
Score cards, please write your name legibly on the card. Please mark you score for each hole 
legibly, these scores must be checked, if I can’t read the score, you will be given double par 



for that hole no matter what the total score for the round is where marked at the bottom of 
the card. 
For those who don’t know, there is a column for the players score, and a column for the 
markers score, please use the relevant column when marking a card. I have 2 cards this week, 
on both cards the same scores are the same in both columns, on both cards – These players 
received a 40. 
Score cards must be deposited in the white box outside the main entry by 8pm Friday evening, 
if your card is not in the box, or if you don’t hand it to me on Friday evening prior to 8pm, you 
card will go into the following weeks round. 
 
New players have yet to have handicaps allocated, therefore teams scores, round winners 
and ball winners will be provided at the completion of week 3. 
 
The Narrandera Golf Club is open for their Friday meals, let’s face it, who wants to cook on a 
Friday night. Watch the kids run around while you relax and enjoy and unwind for the 
weekend.  
 
Many thanks to the sponsors for this year, please invest in their future as they invest in ours. 
 
See you on the green 
 
Chris Moore 
The Summer Teams Committee 


